
 

 

Minutes of Parkfairfax Transportation and Land Use Committee (TLUC) meeting of 14 April 2022 

 

 

The TLUC was excited to hold a long-awaited IN-PERSON meeting on 14 April with seven lively 

participants.  While some brought delectable comestibles and libations, I’m sure all enjoyed the 

convivial atmosphere and the sparkling communications without having to unmute themselves or raise 

their electronic hands.  Although the TLUC is a long-established Parkfairfax committee, the relevant 

topics we tackle continue to attract new and enthusiastic members.  

 

The focus of the April TLUC meeting was the year in review and future projects in preparation for the 20 

April Annual Meeting.  As the Annual Meeting precedes the April Board meeting, I suggest the Annual 

Meeting presentation be accepted in lieu of a detailed report this month. 

 

Best regards, 

Bob Gronenberg 

Transportation and Land Use Committee Chair 

 

The next monthly meeting will be on May 12th, 2022, at 7 PM, hopefully in person once again. 


